
Report on the Seminar entitled ‘Demystifying Hackathon: A Journey of Innovation’ 

held on 23rd September 2023 

 

On 23rd September 2023, a seminar was organized by Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) in 

collaboration with Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of RCC Institute of Information 

Technology entitled 'Demystifying Hackathon: A Journey of Innovation', where Prof. (Dr.) 

Debashis De, MAKAUT, WB delivered the lecture. He explained the need of Hackathon and 

the requirement behind organizing SIH 2023. Dr. De nicely introduced the changes occured in 

the present technological education system in alignment with Revised Bloom's taxonomy, and 

inspires students a lot for creating products of their own to solve the present problems of 

Society and mankind. 

 

 

 


